
FUTURE-ORIENTED 
     Synonyms:  progressive, dynamic, visionary, broad-minded, 
     liberal 

He sees all the possibilities inherent in a situation, mentally 
rearranging all the parts and visualizing how they might fit 
together in a variety of scenarios. 

Concentrating on what lies ahead, rather than what has already 
passed or even what is going on right now, he is far more 
interested in creating options than working with what he has.   

Your focus is very much on the future as you look ahead and create 
a vision of what goals you want to accomplish.   

While he tries to make the most of every moment, he also looks 
ahead and plans for his future needs.   

Venturing willingly into unfamiliar projects or relationships with 
a positive attitude toward the outcome, she is a future-oriented 
person who creates her own opportunities for advancement.  

Your faith in the future is not strong and you tend to agonize over 
decisions.  However, your pride and dignity, along with a desire 
for approval, encourages you to stay steadfastly committed to 
whatever you set out to do. 

His eyes are firmly focused on the goal.  He is not interested in 
exploring all the difficulties that may arise along the way, he 
simply views them as a process that he must go through to get to 
the finish line. 

He has a wonderful ability to look ahead and foresee market trends, 
which allows him to set a course for growth and development for his 
work group. 

Open to just about anything, she is willing to explore whatever new 
concepts sound interesting, regardless of the possible risks 
involved. 

Driven by a need to explore, he doesn't hesitate to venture into 
unfamiliar waters.  He is progressive and enterprising, looking 
ahead to the potential outcome of his actions. 



People know you as a buoyant, forward-thinking "go-getter."   

Although the past has a strong impact on you, are nevertheless 
future oriented. 

Although she doesn't have a lot of talent for analyzing market 
trends and corporate economic forecasts, she listens well to those 
who do.  

She looks unendingly to the future and plans ways to make things 
even better than they are today. 


